
Campervan Site Regulations 

2017 National Ploughing Championships 

• A campervan site will be located in close proximity to the trade arena – please follow 

directional signage. Campers found parked in any other car parks will be towed away. 

• Park At Your Own Risk - the official NPA Campervan Site is for your convenience and 

you park at your own risk. The National Ploughing Association Ltd. assumes NO 

responsibility for personal injury, loss or damage to vehicles/campervans/caravans 

parked in the NPA official Campervan Site.  

• NPA do not provide any campervan parking in the trade arena over night as the 

exhibition arena is in lock down for repair works during that time. NPA take no 

responsibility for the safety of persons failing to comply with this regulation.   

Please note: 

Ø Campervans should be parked a minimum of 6 metres from each other, with no tents 

/ awnings in between. If awnings are present, the 6 metre separation should be 

measured from the edge of the awning. This is to reduce the risk of fire spread 

between campervans. 

Ø This site is for Campervan / Caravan parking only – pitching of Tents is not 

permitted. 
 

Ø No portable petrol generators to be used, as they have a much higher fire risk, 

particularly when refuelling. An exception to this would be factory installed built-in 

generators on campervans. 
 

Ø Only properly fitted LPG equipment to be used, with gas cylinders properly stored 

in an externally accessible compartment. No portable LPG devices. 
 

Ø A fire watch manned by security personnel will be maintained at all times on the 

campervan site during the hours of darkness, located so that they can view the whole 

site at all times. Patrols will be carried out to prevent unauthorised camp-fires, petrol 

generators etc. Security will be equipped with a suitable supply of fire extinguishers 

and instructions to call the fire service at the earliest detection of any fire via 999. 
 

Ø Patrons bringing campervans will be encouraged to ensure their campervan has a 

working fire extinguisher, fire blanket, smoke alarm and carbon monoxide alarm. 
 

Ø All campervans must be in compliance with Irish National Safety Standards and must 

have certification available for inspection if requested.  
 

Ø Please note campervan residents can only stay in the National Ploughing Association 

official Campervan site from Monday 18th September 2017 to Friday 22nd September 

2017.  


